
Notice of Rescheduling of Meeting 

Audit Committee 


The meeting of the Regional Audit Committee that was originally scheduled to be held 
on Thursday, October 1, 2015 has been rescheduled to Wednesday, October 14, 
2015 at 9 a.m. in Committee Room A, York Region Administrative Centre, 17250 Yonge 
Street, in the Town of Newmarket. 

Denis Kelly 
Regional Clerk 

C. Martin 
September 24, 2015 
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Committee Members 
Mayor Hackson, Chair 
Mayor Dawe, Vice-Chair 
Regional Councillor Armstrong 
Regional Councillor Hogg 
Mayor Pellegrini 
Regional Chair Emmerson, ex officio 
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